
Lake Wyola Advisory Committee 

March 23, 2019 

 

Present: John Gorey, Catherine Hilton, Howard Kinder, Terry Smith, April Stein, Walter Tibbetts. 

 

1. Minutes of February 16, 2019, were reviewed  and approved with a minor emendation. 

 

2. Update on road runoff problems: Terry Smith and Evan Jones have been invited to the Lake Wyola 

Association board meeting to discuss these problems.  Walter Tibbetts has had several discussions with 

the co-chair of the Roads Committee. 

 

3. Wildlife Habitat Evaluation will be scheduled for when the ice is gone from the lake.  Funding has 

been approved.   

 

4. Dam inspection report: Morris Root is still preparing it.  He is also trying to coordinate work on the 

spillway, the weir relocation, and the Locks Pond Culvert replacement, so that a single crane can be used 

for all these jobs.  The sluiceway repair work would still be a separate project.   

 

5. Locks Pond Road culvert: though the grant is approved, the concern was raised that it might not be 

enough to complete the project. 

 

6. State park water testing records have still not been received. 

 

7. Discussion of boat ramp project; no action. 

 

8. Goose egg addling: not clear if we have a permit. 

 

9. Elliott Park will be dedicated on June 8. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Catherine Hilton 

 

 

 

 

 


